From: McCauley, Maura 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 5:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: travel to New Orleans 

Steve, 

This email is to confirm that from 2/16 – 2/19 I accepted airfare and conference registration from the National Alliance to End Homelessness for travel to their annual Family and Youth Conference in New Orleans, LA where I served as a speaker/moderator for a conference session and attend National Alliance meetings. All other expenses were paid by my department through the regular travel approval process. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Maura

_________________________________________________________

Maura E. McCauley, MSW | Director - Homeless Prevention, Policy & Planning

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
